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Alexander Gunyon

From: Gemma Collett-Mills 
Sent: 03 June 2024 16:49
To: Consultations
Subject: Objection to the Greenlands development 

Categories: Green category

--Email From External Account-- 

I am writing to register my objection to the Greenlands development. I object to this, based on the current crisis in 
Whitstable and surrounding areas. The amount of extra sewage this will create will be catastrophic to the area. 
 
As someone that lived on the Olympia way development from 2014 - 2019, I have experienced firsthand the shoddy 
drainage systems. We regularly had trucks come to suck out the pipes as they were backing up. There isn't the 
infrastructure in place to service the extra houses. 
 
Many thanks,  
 
Gemma Collett-mills  
 
 
Sent from Outlook for Android 

 You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important  




